
 

 

 
Minutes 

New Marlborough Cable Advisory Committee 
Tuesday January 19, 2021 

11:00 am 
Board Members Present Via Teleconference: 
Steven Klein-Chairman 
John Valente 
Michael Shocket 
Others Present: 
Members of the Public 
 
Call to Order:  
The meeting of the New Marlborough Cable Advisory Committee was convened at 11:02 am via 
teleconference due to the Covid-19 virus outbreak.  
 
Update of System Installation Progress: 
 • Chairman Klein shared on screen an updated progress map highlighting areas of town that are 
complete or in progress. The map is available own the Town website.	

 • There is no way to accurately predict the percentage of the town that has been completely wired but it 
would appear by eye that the southwest corner of town appears to have the most miles of road that 
need to be completed.	

 • A comparison of this map with the previous map indicates there has been significant progress in the 
build-out.	

 • Work continues unless the roads are impassable and appear to be on schedule for town-wide 
completion in the early spring. At that time, town residents will be contacted directly by Spectrum 
sales. Steve reiterated that the Town will be divided into 5 sections and residents will be contacted in 
person, section by section, for sign up.	

 • Street sheet postings have lagged a bit but are now up to date on the town website.	
 • Michael Shocket asked about bringing the Spectrum Sales Supervisor to our meeting. Steve said he 
would try to set that up for the next meeting.	

 
Fiber Connect 
Steve Klein mentioned the Fiber Connect offer being circulated around town and clarified that 
this is outside of the town sponsored installation and not within the purview of the Cable 
Advisory Committee. It is internet and VOIP phone only and available only in specific areas. 
Persons interested should contact Fiber Connect directly. 
 
Review of Minutes: 
The Minutes of theDecember 15, 2020 meeting were approved unanimously and without discussion by 
a roll call vote of members present. 
Michael Shocket -Aye 
John Valente-Aye 
Steven Klein-Aye 
 
Next Meeting was set for Tuesday February 16, 2021 at 11:00 am. 
 
With no further business to be brought before the Committee, a motion to adjourn was made, seconded 
and so voted by all members present to adjourn the meeting at 11:25 am. 
Michael Shocket -Aye 
John Valente-Aye 
Steven Klein-Aye 



 

 

 
	


